
 

Sarsuna College 

NOTICE  

28.04.2022 

The college will remain closed on 30.04.22 as it has been selected as a centre of 

West Bengal Joint Entrance Examination, 2022 which will be held on that day. 

Further, all classes will be suspended after 1-30 p.m. on 29.04.22 for the arrangement 

of the said examination. However, classes may be taken in the laboratories/ 

departments even after 1-30 p.m. on 29.04.22. 
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